
 
 

 
 

 

April 23, 2020 

Re: BCMEA – COVID-19 Update 

BCMEA continues to monitor developments and updates relating to COVID-19 and its potential 
impact on the province’s waterfront industry. The Association continues its commitment to 
prioritize the health and safety of our waterfront workforce, while simultaneously ensuring that 
cargo continues to flow at BC’s ports. 
 
On April 22, 2020, the Provincial Health Officer stated that they continue to see new outbreaks 
across BC. The province emphasized that it is continuing to take a consistent, systematic and 
holistic approach to prevention and containment and is urging every individual, business and 
community to do the same.  
 
All of us need to continue to remain vigilant and do our part. If you are feeling ill, please stay 
home and if necessary contact your healthcare provider or call 811 for assistance. 
 
Please post the attached information poster at your terminals. 
 
The COVID-19 situation continues to unfold and BCMEA continues to get the most accurate 

information as it becomes available. For reference purposes, attached below is a web link with a 

tremendous amount of fact based information around COVID-19 including tips on prevention. 

https://bc.thrive.health/covid19app/home 

 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to John Beckett, 
Vice President, Operations at jbeckett@bcmea.com. 
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